
Hello colleagues.  I am Art Hernandez and I am running for Area 5 Rep.  I have been a long time 
member of TASP and am looking for your support to serve as your representative.  I have been a 
trainer, researcher and practitioner and believe the practice of School Psychology is integral in 
the education of all children.  It has been an honor and privilege to have served School 
Psychology and TASP in the past and look forward to the opportunity to do so again with your 
support.  
 


